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Newsletter 19 June 2022                                The Body and Blood of Christ

Sat   18June    5.45pm Fr William Doyle RIP (Anniv)
Sun  19June    9.00am  In Honour of Ven. Matt Talbot         10.30am Parishioners
Mon 20 June   No Mass
Tues 21June   7.00pm Exposition     7.30pm Sheila Rogers (Sick) St Aloysius
Wed 22 June   9.15am  Ints Margaret Morton SS John Fisher & Thomas More
Thu  23 June    9.15am The Nativity of John the Baptist
Fri    24 June   9.15am  SI (Beck) The Sacred Heart of Jesus
Sat    25 June   10-10.30am   Exposition and Confessions

5. 45pm William Stones LD
Sun   26June    9.00am  Parishioners

10.30am  Ints Annette Wright

CORPUS CHRISTI Today we honour Jesus and his plan to enable us to be united
with him as he offered himself to the Father in a sacrificial meal. He unites himself with
us in this unique way by becoming food, which we assimilate, and since he is the
greater, we become part of him. The feast gives us the opportunity to make reparation
for all the insults and blasphemies made to the Real Presence in the Eucharist.

FEASTS THIS WEEK This week there are various incentives to attend weekday
Mass. Bishop John Fisher and Chancellor Thomas More were such brave and
lonely martyrs put to death for refusing to take the oath of supremacy in 1535.
‘San Juan’ (the Baptist) bridges Old and New Testaments and is widely feted in
Spanish-speaking countries. The feast of the Sacred Heart helps us to focus on
Jesus’ heart burning with love for us and so little loved in return.

THE 150th BIRTHDAY of St Peter’s Church, Oughtrington, is being celebrated with a
Flower Festival this Friday (10am – 4pm) and Saturday (10am – 4pm). All are welcome
and each local church including ours has a display.

CTLD SONGS OF PRAISE this year takes place out of doors at the United Reformed
Church at 4pm on Saturday afternoon July 2. It is led by singers and musicians from
Lymm Baptist Church and other churches in the area. For more information contact
lymmsongsofpraise@ctld-lymm.uk

CONTACT Life in St Winefride’s is very quiet at the moment. Not much is
happening. I get preoccupied trying to keep all my medical appointments and the ulcer
shows no sign of healing. I repeat my message that if you need my services at all or
want a visit, I am fit, able, and willing to respond to your requests, but have not the
energy to seek out or round up the ‘sheep’. Please telephone if I can be of help in any
way. Fr Tony Elder
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